MEMBER MEMO

A QUARTERLY PUBLICATION FOR MEMBERS OF



INVITE YOUR CIRCLE TO EXPERIENCE A FORCE FOR GOOD

Just like sharing your favorite dining spot, why not share your banking secret with friends and family? At Las Colinas FCU, we believe everyone deserves banking that's not just a service but a beneficial experience.

Here's why your referrals can transform how your loved ones manage their money:

- Personal Service: We pride ourselves on providing a level of personalized service that big banks simply can't match.
- Superior Savings: With our Premier Checking Account, members enjoy super high interest rates that outpace standard offerings elsewhere.
- Unmatched Flexibility: Our Freedom Certificate offers the kind of flexibility and benefits that are hard to find in typical financial products.

Encourage your family, friends, and neighbors to ditch their impersonal

financial institutions and switch to Las Colinas FCU—a decision they'll thank you for! Plus, they can open an account online in less than 3 minutes. It's quick, easy, and they'll immediately start enjoying the benefits.

Spread the joy of great banking today and help your loved ones make a move they'll love!

SEND YOUR FRIENDS TO

join.lascolinasfcu.com

They can open an account in **just 3 minutes!**



STAY SAFE: AVOIDING IDENTITY THEFT

As we dive into summer fun, it's crucial to stay vigilant against identity theft. Here are quick tips to keep your personal information safe during the vacation season and beyond:

1. Be Wary of Public Wi-Fi

Avoid accessing sensitive information like bank accounts on public Wi-Fi. Consider using a VPN for added security.

2. Monitor Your Accounts

Set up alerts to notify you of any unusual activities in your bank and credit card accounts. Regular monitoring helps catch unauthorized transactions early.

3. Secure Your Personal Information

Travel light with your wallet and secure important documents like your Social Security card at home or in a hotel safe.

4. Manage Your Mail

An overflowing mailbox can attract thieves. Place a hold on your mail with the U.S. Postal Service if you're traveling for an extended period.

5. Use Strong Passwords

Employ complex, unique passwords for your accounts and enable two-factor authentication where possible.

6. Dispose of Personal Information Properly

Shred any documents containing sensitive information before disposing of them, especially during summer clean-outs.

Enjoy your summer activities with peace of mind by taking these simple precautions to protect your identity.

If you feel you have been the victim of fraud, please contact Las Colinas FCU immediately at 214-273-5094.

UPCOMING HOLIDAYS

JULY 4

SEPTEMBER 2

OCTOBER 14

INDEPENDENCE DAY

LABOR DAY

COLUMBUS DAY

214.273.5094

附 memberserv@lascolinasfcu.com 🌘 555 Cimarron Trail, Irving, TX 75063



02 / 02 lascolinasfcu.com